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	PRESS RELEASE


Some stand holders at the Colours of Ostrava festival harmed consumers

(Ostrava, July 20, 2022) The Czech Trade Inspection Authority has inspected stand sales at the Colours of Ostrava festival. In total, it carried out 8 inspections and found deficiencies in 4 cases. "Although these were minor infringements, CTIA inspectors could not issue fines on the spot because the responsible persons were not present. Therefore, all the measures imposed will be dealt with in administrative proceedings," said Boris Stabryn, Director of the Regional Inspectorate of the CTIA, commenting on the results of the inspections.

After two years, the Czech Trade Inspection Authority returned to inspecting compliance with the relevant legislation at one of the largest festivals in the Czech Republic, Colours of Ostrava (in 2020 and 2021 the festival was not held due to measures against the spread of the COVID-19 disease). During one day, the CTIA carried out a total of 8 inspections and found deficiencies in 4 cases, which was 50%. The inspection action was carried out by the Czech Trade Inspection Authority in cooperation with the Trade Licensing Office in Ostrava directly in the venue of Dolní Vítkovice. 

The inspectors found the following deficiencies:

- traders did not comply with the declared amount for the drinks served, 

- they did not allow verification of the declared weight of the food portion served, 

- did not declare the amounts of drinks sold,

- and the trader sold products that were not labelled with information according to the Act on Consumer Protection; a ban was also imposed on the sale of products with a value of CZK 1,650.
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